
 

St. Peter the Apo
The Cat

      
      PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday and Wednesday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
Tuesday and Thursday: 2:00 pm- 4:00 pm 
Friday-Sunday: CLOSED 

 
SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE: 
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE: 
Monday–Friday: 7:30 a.m. in St. Peter’s C
Monday–Thursday:12:15p.m. in the Catholic 
Chapel  
Saturday: 7:30 a.m. in St. Peter’s Church 

 
HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION:7:30a.m.,12:15p
For any last minute changes regarding the Ma

   Holy Days of Obligation, please visit:StPeterNew

 
CONFESSION (Sacrament of Reconciliation):
Saturdays: 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon, in the ch
and by appointment 

 
PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK: 
Please call the parish office to make arrange
the administration of the Sacrament of the S
for the reception of the Holy Eucharist to 
are ill or elderly. 
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         BAPTISMS: 

 Normally scheduled on Sundays
Iby appointment only (not during
irequirements for sponsors. Mu
iadvance to register. First-time
iattend a baptism formation sess

 WEDDINGS: 
 Marriage arrangements should be
 of the wedding. Before making o
iour Wedding Administrator, Colle
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iwedding is approved and the dat
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 EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMA
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  EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
         Catholic Center Chapel, during 
iiiiiii i12:45 p.m.- 7:30 p.m. To sign up
iiiiiiiiiplease email Izabela at:  izelka1

        RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
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iithe parish office at 732-545-682
IIiparishoffice@stpeternewbrunsw
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P PARISH OFFICE AT ST. PETER’S CHURCH 

94 Somerset Street, New Brunswick,NJ 08901 
Phone:732.545.6820 Fax:732.545.4069 
Visit our website:StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

 
OfficeHours: Mon &Wed,9:00a.m.-12:00p.m. 

Tues &Thurs, 2:00 p.m.- 4:00 p.m. 
Fri-Sun, CLOSED 
Note: Please wear a face mask 

 
Parish Clergy: 

Rev. Jason Pavich - Administrator 
frJay@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
732.545.6820 Ext. 113  
 
Rev. Thomas Lanza- Chaplain 
Tlanza@diometuchen.org 
732-545-6663 ext. 14 

Patrick Gutsick, Permanent Deacon 
DeaconPatrick@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

Helmut Wittreich, Permanent Deacon 
DeaconHelmut@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

 
 
 
 

 
Parish 
Staff: Karen Dill - Office Administrator 

ParishOffice@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
732.545.6820 Ext.110 

Sr.Lorraine Doiron,SJH-Parish RCIA 
Coordinator for Adults and Children 
SrLorraine@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
732.545.6663 Ext.15 

Colleen Donahue-Office & 
Wedding Administrator 
Colleen@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
732.545.6663 Ext.12 

Claire McCarthy - Director of Sacred 
Music 
Cemccarthy@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

Janel Garcia - Bulletin Editor 
Janel@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

Andrea Pesta - Business Manager 
APesta@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
732.545.6820 Ext. 115 

Jude Lasota, BH - Pastoral Assistant 
BrotherJude@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

Tom Setar - Maintenance 
Tom@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 

St. Peter Cemetery 
500 Somerset Street (Rt.27)                           
New Brunswick, NJ 08901                           
Phone:732.249.0894 
William Carroll- Cemetery Director 

Our Parish Is On Venmo! 

RU Students and those who use debit 
cards, St. Peter the Apostle University 
and Community Parish is now on Venmo! 
Please consider sacrificing one cup of 
name-brand coffee each week and 
donate the cost to help support our 
parish and campus ministry. Every 
sacrifice to the Lord matters and is 
appreciated! 

You can find us on the Venmo app by searching for 
either of the following two options, or by scanning the 
QR code with your cell phone camera. The profile pic- 
ture will be the front of St. Peter’sChurch. 

 
SEARCH FOR: OR SCAN: 

 
St Peter University Parish at 
Rutgers @ FrJay 

 
 
 
 
 
Report of the Sunday Offerings in Support of Our Parish 

Fiscal Year 2023 
The Sunday offering is the principle means by which we 
fund the ordinary operations of our parish and its 
ministries. Thank you for making ministry possible at St. 
Peter the Apostle University and Community Church. 

Please consider using WePay or another form of 
automated giving as your preferred means of contributing 
to the support of the parish. You can sign up for online 
giving by clicking on the “Giving” photo-button on the 
home page of our Parish website: 

www.StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
When writing or updating your will, please re- member 
our parish in your planning. For more information on 
planned giving, please contact the parish office. 

 
 

Stations of the Cross 

 

Every Friday in Lent- 7:00pm 
Feb. 24, Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, & 31 

St. Peter’s Church 
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                         Mass Intentions        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
ii I iMonday, March 6, Lenten Weekday 
b      7:30 a.m.     

12:15 p.m.   Birthday Blessings for Anne Ayeni  

    Tuesday, March 7, Lenten Weekday; Saints Perpetua and   
ffFelicity, Martyrs                                                                                  
iiii7:30 a.m.    
 12:15 p.m.     

        Wednesday, March 8, Lenten Weekday; St. John of God,  
iiiiiii  Religious 

7:30 a.m.      
 12:15 p.m.    

 Thursday, March 9, Lenten Weekday; St. Frances of 
Rome, Religious 
  7:30 a.m.     Jean Ballai                                                                                   
ii12:15 p.m.    Birthday Blessings for Rosemarie Montes 

 
  Friday, March 10, Lenten Weekday 
7:30 a.m.    Russell C. Hall                                                                             

i12:15 p.m.    

 Saturday, March 11, Lenten Weekday 
7:30 a.m.                                                                                   
5:00 p.m.    Edwin J. Keefe Jr. 

 Sunday, March 12, THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 
       8:00 a.m.                                                                                             

iiiiii  10:00 a.m.   Hilde Wittreich 
       12:00 p.m.   For the Clergy, Religious, Staff and Parishioners          
iiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiof St. Peter’s                                                                                              
iiiiii iiii6:00 p.m.    

If you would like to reserve a Mass intention or obtain   
a Mass card, please contact Colleen, at 732-545-6663 x 

12 or email colleen@stpeternewbrunswick.org. 
Mass intentions will be offered once the stipend fee(s) 

is received. 
 

Remembering Your Loved Ones (Living and Deceased) 
In addition to week day and Sunday Mass Intentions,                        

St.Peter’s offers other options to remember your loved                    
ones. 

*We not only have Mass cards for the deceased, but also for 
Birthday, Healing and Special Intentions. The Stipend fee is 
$10 per Mass.
*We have two Tabernacle sanctuary lamps - one in the 
Church and one in the Catholic Center chapel, which can be 
lit for one week in remembrance of or for the special 
intentions of your loved ones. The fee is $15.00. 
*You can also provide altar flowers in the church (living or 
deceased). 

For any of these options, or for additional information, 
please contact Colleen at 732-545-6663 ext. 12. 

.

       

                    

 
Don’t miss another 

update from our Parish! 
 

We have a tremendous community here at          
St. Peter’s and we want to make sure it’s as easy 

as possible for every one of you to be involved and 
connected to it all. 

 
Text SPNB to 84576 or sign up online at 

www.stpeterparishnb.flocknote.comand join 
our parish Flocknote Community! 

 
Once you send that in, Flocknote will text you 

back a confirmation message AND another 
message with a link you’ll need to click to 

complete the process. 

March 5, 2023 - 2nd Sunday of Lent 
“Go forth from the land of your kinsfolk and from 

your father’s house to a land that I will show you.” 
Genesis 12:1 

God calls all of us to leave behind our old ways 
and to follow Him, placing our complete trust in 
Him. Some of the old ways that we struggle to 

leave behind might be materialism, selfishness and 
greed. Yet, God promises to show us a new land 

and a better way to live. Remember what St. 
Teresa of Calcutta said, “God does not call us to 

be successful, God calls us to be faithful.” 

In your charity, please pray for… 
Kevin Hoagland, Thomas Spataro, Connor Montferrat, Ginnie Previte, 
Jonathan Swedel, John William Criscuoli, Danielle Reiser, Esther Wambui,  
Norman Corbett, Florence Gowin ,Margaret Cleary, Teresa 
Yannazzone, Bill Spataro, Nicholas Rossi, Chris Joyce, Gary Vavila, 
Patricia and Sylvanus Ashamole, Louis Svelec ,Joseph D’ Imperio III, 
the sick members of the Akushie and Nwachukwu Families, Doris 
Tarquinio, Linda Ryan, Rita Pietrobono, Nicole Mancini, Angelo 
Mancini, Becky Yurga, Rebecca Miller, Orlando Gines, Yvonne Finaldi, 
Sheila Lavery, Tanya Davis, Sgt. John McLaughlin, Patricia Deri, Alessia 
De Pasquale, Brian Donoghue, Christine Fellin, Jose Lopez, Joseph Gerity, 
Mary Cignarella, Lorraine Fellin, Mary Hall, Russell J. Hall, Angelo Rossi, 
Mary Ann Hrapsky, William Kish, Maria Kratzar, Theresita De 
Guzman, Bette Smith, Mary Spicer, Tom and Kathleen Monchek, 
Joey Mahoney, Evelyn Echevarria, Patricia Krakowski, Carmella LaVera, 
Joseph Gutsick, Frederick DeLong, Anne Gutsick-Smith, W.J.R., Boris 
Rukshin, Jake Sherman,The Thompson Family, Martha Catel, Glenn 
Diehl, Anthony Nini, Jack Varga, Ed Lyons, Scott Yaede, Angela 
Hawes, Marie Kuchnicki, The Holley Family Intentions, 
Tauheedah Barbee 
All the sick, those who are homebound, the hospitalized, 
and all  who  serve   in   the   military 
 
 If a name no longer needs to be on our list, 
please contact the Parish Office at 732-545-6820 
or ParishOffice@StPeterNewBrunswick.org 
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2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 
Renewed and Sent on Mission by the Eucharist 

 
Along with other related offices under the Secretariat for Family and Pastoral Life, the Office of 

Discipleship Formation for Children strives to make lifelong faith formation central in all parishes 
throughout the diocese by providing all children with opportunities to experience God’s love and 

conversion of heart through a growing knowledge of Jesus and the Gospel. Your gift to the Bishop’s 

Annual Appeal is an investment in our future Church. 

 

Transitional Men's Homeless Shelter 
Volunteers Needed 

 
One of the ways St. Peter's Parish practices Christian charity and affirms the dignity of the human person is 

by helping to host the interfaith transitional homeless men's shelter.  Volunteers are needed. Please 
consider helping with this important ministry which during the cold winter months provides a warm 

location for men who have no place to go. 
 

St. Peter's will host the shelter in the parish hall during the weeks of                                        
March 5 - March 12 AND March 12 - March 19. 

 
Volunteers are needed for: 

� Sunday, March 5 to clean and setup the parish hall 
� Prep and serve a meal each night 

� Monitor the parish hall each night (stay overnight) 
� Clean the parish hall and bathrooms after the men leave on Sunday, March 19. 

Sign up to volunteer after Masses the weekends of February 11/12, 18/19 & 25/26.  Carmel Mangarella will 
be coordinating the effort.  You may contact her at idagirl@optimum.net for more information. 

 
Donations of sheets and blankets are welcome. 

Life-Giving Wounds Retreat for Adult Children 
of Divorce or Separation June 3, 2023            

The Life-Giving Wounds retreat is a unique 
opportunity for young adults (18+) and adults with 

divorced or separated parents to reflect 
intentionally on the wounds caused by their 

family’s breakdown, together with others who 
know this pain and are knowledgeable, 

compassionate retreat leaders. The next retreat will 
be June 3, 2023 from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM at The 

Shrine of St. Joseph, 1050 Long Hill Road in 
Stirling, New Jersey. General Admission is $75.00 

and Student Admission is $25.00. To register 
please visit: www. diometuchen.org/familylife. If 

you have any questions, please 
contact cdaverso@diometuchen.org or amarshall@

diometuchen.org 
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Lenten Opportunities at St. Peter's 
 
 Daily Mass 

Monday-Friday - 7:30 am  
St Peter’s Church 

Monday-Friday - 12:15 pm 
Catholic Center Chapel 

Saturday - 7:30 AM, St. Peter's 
Church 

 

Confession 
Monday evenings - 7:00 - 7:30 pm 

 CC Chapel Office 
Saturdays - 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

St. Peter’s Church.  
 

Eucharistic 
Adoration 

Mondays - 1:00 - 7:30 pm 
Catholic Center Chapel 

 

Stations of the Cross 
Every Friday in Lent - 7:00 pm 

Feb 24, Mar 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31 
St. Peter’s Church 

 

What Are You Doing For Lent This Year?? 
 

When you close your eyes and say “Lent”, what is the first thing that comes to mind? Some answers may be: penance, 
fasting, fish, ashes, purple, fasting, sacrifice, giving up something (like candy, sweets, or movies). 

Why do we do the things we do in Lent?  
Is it because “that’s what I’ve always done”?  

Is it effective in helping you grow closer to God?  
Perhaps it’s good to take a look at various practices and see if one might offer a new challenge and help you grow in the 

Lord. 
  

Here are some suggestions you may want to try this year: 

� Attend daily Mass or read the day’s Scripture. The Catholic Center has a 12:15 PM daily Mass, and St. 
Peter’s has a 7:30 AM daily Mass. Going to daily Mass has many benefits; not only God’s saving presence 
in the Eucharist, but also one’s increased awareness of progressing through Lent as one listens to daily 
Scripture readings and homilies. 

� If you can’t get to daily Mass as often as you’d like, just spend some time everyday (even it’s only a few 
minutes) reading Scripture and reflecting on it. Or do other spiritual reading. 

� Examine your conscience nightly. This is a healthy way to take stock of our lives. Rather than being overly 
hard and nitpicking on yourself, take this time to review your spiritual journey, both sins and successes. In 
what ways have we sinned against God today? Against the people in our lives? Against ourselves? 

� Visit a church. A quiet church (or perhaps our chapel) can be an oasis in a busy day. Stop in for a moment 
of prayer or reading, or even a longer stay in the presence of God. You may attend Eucharistic Adoration, 
which we offer every Monday from 1:00 - 7:30 pm in our CC chapel. Spend some quiet time with Our Lord. 

� Attend or pray the Stations of the Cross. This private or communal ritual honors the passion and death of 
Christ. St. Peter’s Church offers Stations of the Cross every Friday evening in Lent, at 7:00 pm, not on 
Good Friday. 

� Give up things. Lent is an especially fitting time to cut back on life’s extras. Remember, the purpose of Lent 
is not solely to give up things; it is to turn our lives from what does not really satisfy and to fill ourselves with 
God’s life. Perhaps the best fast is balanced with almsgiving. If you choose to give up a luxury (perhaps 
that café latte?), take the money you would have spent and give it to charity. Or perhaps you can give up 
things like impatience, gossip, using bad language, etc. 

� Receive Sacramental Penance. Call it Confession, Reconciliation or Penance, but put this sacrament on 
the “must” list. One of the great things about being a Catholic is that we can admit our guilt and struggles to 
a priest and experience God’s forgiveness. Those who haven’t gone to Confession in a long time might feel 
apprehensive, but they may also be surprised at how helpful most priests are when you speak honestly 
with them, and how rewarding the sacrament is. We offer Confession every Monday evening from 7:00 - 
7:30 pm or you may call the parish office (732-545-6820) anytime to schedule an appointment. A Lenten 
Penance Service at St. Peter's will take place during Lent. 

� Volunteer at a local charity. Whether it be a soup kitchen, visiting a nursing home, a hospital or community 
program, you will likely receive more benefits from volunteering than you expect. 

� Share your wealth. Jesus tells his disciples to share their resources quietly with those who go without. 



SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT March 5, 2023   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



I R R E PR E S SI BL E
                      K.J. Alexander

To her, she’s just  
another foster kid.  

To them, she’s the queen  
who will save them all.

AVAILABLE 
NOW!

Scan Here or Visit
https://amzn.to/322DlqT

                      K.J. Alexander

worldwildlife.org

www.aspca.org

Help the ASPCA put  a  stop 
to animal  cruelty.

In the United States, one in 
nine people face hunger.

feedingamerica.org

G60664 (CK) - St. Peter The Apostle •  New Brunswick, NJ FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 •  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC  •   P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 Inside

HHS.gov

U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services



IT’S THE LAW!
You must stop for a school bus that 
is stopped with its red lights flashing  
whether it is on your side of the road or  
the opposite side of the road.

FUNERAL HOME
WILLIAM K. CLEASON  MANAGER
N.J. LIC. NO. 4489

1360 Hamilton Street
Somerset, NJ 08873

www.GleasonFuneralHome.com

732-545-0700

God 
Bless

America 

ELECTRIC, PLUMBING
HEATING & COOLING

Serving Central 
NJ Since 1986

License Numbers: NJ Reg. #13VH02047500
HVACR Lic. #1510 & #2147 · P. Lic. #12425 · E. Lic. #426

NJ Since 1986

QUALITY 
PROFESSIONAL 

SERVICE

NOW HIRING 
QUALIFIED TEAM MEMBERS

732-247-7390
WWW.DALTONEPHC .COM

ALL MAJOR CREDIT 
CARDS ACCEPTED

SALES & SERVICE
RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL 

Family 
Owned

& 
Operated

Since 1958

www.BoylanFH.com

Robert Fox
Manager

N.J. Lic. No. 4371

732-572-0076
10 Wooding Avenue

Edison, NJ 08817

732-545-4040
188 Easton Avenue

New Brunswick, NJ 08901

NEW BRUNSWICKEDISON

Social isolation is more 
than feeling lonely.

NJCONSUMERAFFAIRS.GOV/MEDDROP

SAFE and SECURE MEDICINE DISPOSAL
A safe and
secure way
to dispose 
of unused

medication.

For a list of Project Medicine Drop locations, visit:

G60664 (CK) - St. Peter The Apostle •  New Brunswick, NJ FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 •  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC  •   P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 Outside




